MEMO



TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

John Joiner, Public Works Director

DATE:

June 15, 2018

SUBJECT:

Ordinance Changing Street Names in the East Annexation Area

It has come to the City's attention that, on May 28, 2018, the U. S. Post Office approved the change in Zip Code from Nevada to Ames for residents impacted by the East Annexation. Since Ames has not officially assigned street names for the homes located in the East Annexation Area, residents are having a lot of issues with their mail delivery. Having addresses that are within the City's addressing grid will also assist emergency personnel to respond to the correct property.

Therefore, staff is requesting that Council pass the Ordinance on second reading, suspend the rules necessary for the passage of an ordinance, pass the abovenamed Ordinance on third reading, and adopt it at the Workshop to be held on June 19.

JJ/drv